Chief’s Report July 2023

-We’ve secured an agreement with AFC Urgent Care to do pre-employment and annual physicals.  They gave us a 15% discount on all services (blood work, titers, vaccines & physicals).  Working on an SOG for members/recruits.
-Dee finished fliers and sent them out to 4300 residents to our east.  They look awesome and a huge thank you to Dee for all her hard work to finish them.
-In the end, Colorado Barricade charged us what they did last year, not the steep price increase.
-Three positions are coming open on the Adams/Jeffco hazmat board, one is a fire position, one is SO, one is Municipal.  
-Lookout Mountain Water District received a $4 million dollar fema grant this year for improvements on Floyd Hill dam… Might be worth bringing up with our water district that funds may be available through FEMA.  There may also be AMAC grants for Energy and Mineral Impacts.
Calls for July:
9- Medicals
4- MVAs
3- Cancelled Enroute
1- Smoke Check
1- Good intent
1-Alarm
19 calls for July, 103 calls for 2023

